From: Athletics Department <roslynsd@roslynschools.org>
Sent: Wednesday, January 15, 2025 10:00 AM

To:

Subject: RBBA Meeting Rescheduled

Roslyn Bulldogs Boosters Association (RBBA)

Meeting Rescheduled

The RBBA meeting for Thursday, January 16, 2025 has been postponed.

New Meeting Information

Tuesday, January 21, 2025
7:00 PM
Zoom

(Link to follow)
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